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Florida Power and Light Company
Advanced Systems and Technology
Attn: Dr. R. E. Uhrig, Vice President
Post Office Box 529100
Miami, Florida 33152

Gentlemen:

We have received permission to reproduce the attached articles which
1

Newsletter. These articles provide further background information to
the mutually significant issues of guard training and records falsifica-
tion as discussed in IE Circular 78-17.
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